LGBTQ-+

COMMUNITY CENTER

August 24, 2024

Sean Morris, Board Chairman
The Cherry Fund

996 Maine Avenue SW #703
Washington, DC 20024

Dear Sean,

On behalf of The DC LGBTQ Community Center, I would like to extend our deepest
gratitude for your generous donation to our Cyber Center. Your $10,000 gift will help
us provide essential digital resources and technology access to members of the LGBTQ_
community in Washington, D.C.

Your contribution is a vital part of our mission to create an inclusive and empowering
space for all individuals, especially those who face barriers to accessing technology.
With your support, we are able to offer free computer access, digital literacy
workshops, and a safe, welcoming environment for people to connect with essential
services, seek job opportunities, and engage in educational and social activities.

We are deeply appreciative of the Cherry Fund’s commitment to supporting LGBTQ
causes, and your partnership plays a significant role in helping us continue our work.
Thanks to your generosity, we are able to enhance our capacity to serve the
community and ensure that every individual has the tools and resources needed to
thrive in today’s digital world.

We look forward to continuing to collaborate with you and to the ongoing impact your
donation will have on our programs. Once again, thank you for your support and for
being a key part of our efforts to create a stronger, more connected LGBTQ community
in Washington, D.C.

Sincerely,

i‘imber?aav Bush
Kimberley Bush, Executive Director

The DC LGBTQ+ Community Center
2000 14th Street, NW / Suite #105 / Washington, DC 20009

202-682-2245 - http://www.thedccenter.org - info@thedccenter.org



